
BRIZE NORTON PRIMARY SCHOOL – PARENT COUNCIL 
Minutes of the Parent Council Meeting held on Friday 19th July 2013 
 
Present:  Mark Smith, Kellie Hatcher, Victoria Doran, Claire Wright, Angela Forrester, and Jackie Hampson. 
 
Apologies:  Sarah Batts, Sarah Birch, Olivia Goodgame, Jo Webb 
 
 
Update on matters arising from last meeting: 
 
None 
 
New Matters arising: 
 

1. Uniform 
Would it be possible to have summer navy caps with the school logo for trips out. 
Mr Smith said he would discuss this with the governing body. 
 

2. Open evening 
One parent felt that it was difficult to talk to the class teacher at open evening. 
Mr Smith explained that open evening was an informal evening and it might not have been appropriate to 
discuss an individual as such.  
 

3. Reception 
The parents of Class 1 have been delighted with the children’s first year at school and wanted to thank Mrs 
Winter and Mrs Godfrey. 
Mr Smith was delighted with the comments. 
 
 
Meeting closed at 9.50am. Next meeting: to be confirmed at the start of the new term 
 
 
 


